
Health & Lifestyle Center Update: Renovate, Reinvent, Relaunch

Dear Commons Club Members:

Today marks a special day in Commons Club history – day #1 of a complete renovation, reinvention,  
and relaunching of our Health & Lifestyle Center.  Congratulations and thank you to our Board,  
Committees, and members for enthusiastically supporting this wonderful endeavor. 

As a Gold/Silver member of TCC, you will receive a project update on the first and middle of each month.  
All project related material, including updates, will always be accessible on the Club’s website.   
Questions and comments may also be forwarded to me at: josepha@thecommonsclub.com.

Since shovels are just going into the ground today, this update is centered around defining the work  
areas for those members who will be enjoying the property throughout the summer.  As pictured below,  
construction fencing will enclose the worksite.  When using the front sidewalks, please cross at the  
designated crosswalks.  The greenside sidewalks will be barricaded on the east starting at the outdoor 
seating area under the yellow umbrellas and at the west, at the Enrichment Center.

During construction, the Gazebo and outdoor lakeside seating area will remain open.  The Rookery will 
re-open soon and the Enrichment Center will be converted into an interim workout space.  There will be 
no impact to parking or entrance/exit driveways.

PLEASE REMEMBER, this is a construction project and as such will present constantly changing  
situations each day.  There will be movement of both materials and equipment, as well as deliveries  
to the worksite.  Please be aware of your surroundings at all times, even if you are not near the fenced  
construction areas.  If you see anything that you feel might present a safety concern, please reach out to 
me immediately.  We want to ensure an accident free project from our first day (today) through the  
completion and opening of our new facility in the fall.


